
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
US ARMY INSTITUTE OF PUBLIG HEALTH

5158 BLACKHAWK ROAD
ABERDEEN PROVING GROUND, MARYLAND 2I01O.'IO3

December 18,2013

Veteri nary Services Portfol io
Food Protection Program

Quality Seafood Services, LLC
Marine View Cold Storage
424 Greenleaf Avenue
Post Office Box 850
Burlington, Washington 98233-0620

Dear Sir or Madam:

VC Number 53-0026

We have received and reviewed the report of the September 30, 2013 veterinary
sanitation audit of your facility. As a result, we approve your establishment (at the
above address) as a source of seafood (crab and fish) for U.S. Armed Forces
procurement. This approval is limited to products produced on or after the audit date.

We have listed your establishment in the Worldwide Directory of Sanitarily Approved
Food Establishments for Armed Forces Procurement.

Continued approval and listing in the Worldwide Directory depends upon your
maintaining an acceptable sanitation audit rating during routine sanitation audits.

Should you relocate your establishment, remodel extensively, or furnish new
products, please advise the inspection activity responsible for your plant.

We are fonrvarding copies of this letter to the Commander, Public Health Command
District-Joint Base Lewis-McChord, ATTN: MCHB-RW-J, Madigan Army Medical
Center, Building 9783 McKinley Avenue, Joint Base Lewis-McChord, Washington
98431-1110; and the Contracting Officer ( Tim Dlugokecki), Defense Logistics Agency
Troop Support, 700 Robbins Avenue, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19111-5092.

lf you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Barbara Lacey, commercial
410-417-3725, e-mail barbara.e.lacey.civ@mail.mil or Ms. Tracy Hanna, commercial
41 0-436-7268, e-mai I tracv. m, hanna. civ@ mai L m il

Sincerely,

Q'- f'\i \-'-t
Thomas E. Honadel
Colonel, Veterinary Corps
Program Manager, Food Protection


